
BRIDGE ROAD BULLETIN 

24.9.18 

 

That’s a Wrap for Term 3 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Bridge Road School 

students, families and carers a safe and happy holiday. 

We would like to thank you all for your ongoing support and 

we look forward to seeing everyone in Term 4 

Term 4 Resumes Monday 15th October  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Ismail 

Book Week 

Bridge Road School 127 Parramatta Rd Camperdown 2050 Phone: 9519 8389 email: bridgerd-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Wellbeing Wednesday 

S.T.E.M 

Kite Flying 

Book Week 

Books in Homes 

S.T.E.M 

Wellbeing Wednesday 

Green Celebrations 

Music Incursion 

S.T.E.M 



 
Reminder: Any change of details contact the school, this is our way of keeping in touch with you. Please let us know if you 

would like to add someone to our email list so they can receive any important information regarding your child.  

 
Important Dates  

 Friday 28th September - Last Day of Term 

 Monday 15th October - Term 4 resumes 

 Friday 19th October - Chocolate Fundraiser Money Due 

 Monday 29th October - Bridge Road School Art Show 

 Monday 29th October - Grandparents Day 

 Wednesday 31st October - Halloween Mufti 

 Friday 9th November - Remembrance Day 

   

School Uniforms 

 

Notify School of Absence  

It’s that time of year again 

Come and join us for a wonderful afternoon where 
you have the opportunity to view the creative art 

pieces our students have been busy 

working on all year 

Students artworks will be available 

to purchase for only $5 

 

 

 

2 for 

$1 

On the days your child is at their home school if they are not attending it is really 
important that you contact both Bridge Road School and the home school as early 
as possible to let them know your child will be absent that day.  

Both teachers and support officers visit Bridge Road students at their home 
schools each Thursday, some travel a long way to get to the home schools and 
arriving to find students are absent  with no notice can be very frustrating. To notify 
Bridge Road School phone 9519 8389 or alternatively email bridgerd-
s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Bridge Road School supports the wearing of school uniform which 
promotes a sense of belonging for students and creates a positive 
identity for the school community. School uniforms also contribute to the 
personal safety of all our students by allowing easier recognition of 

students inside the school and in the community. 

It is the belief of Bridge Rd staff that wearing a school uniform positively 
promotes resilience, safety, respect, responsibility & ultimately learning. 

Bridge Road also supports the ‘no hat no play’ policy.  

Monday 29th October 

Bridge Road School Art Show School Chocolate Fundraiser 

 

Bridge Road School Chocolate Fundraiser 

money due by Friday 19th October 

Thanking you for your support 

2 for 
$1 


